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CONGREGATIONAL WEEKLY CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

Sept. 23 – Ladies’ lunch at 11 a.m. at Subway on N. Kingshighway 

Sept. 23 – Men’s lunch at 11 a.m. at Culver’s 
 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
Sept. 21 Sept. 28 

WEEKLY REPORT 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: Eric Dow Jerry Keele  

Sunday a.m. Classes: 51 

Sunday a.m. Worship:        73 

Sunday p.m. Worship: 36 

Wed. Bible Study: 37 

Contributions:                $1,751.00 

Budget:                        $3,059.12 

  

 

Please remember to leave your 

contribution in the box on the table 

at the back of the auditorium. 

OPENING PRAYER: Lynn O’Neal Barney Hartline 

SONG LEADER: David Hardesty Jordan Bishop 

LORD’S SUPPER: Barney Hartline Chris White 

CLOSE: 

ELDER’S 

REMARKS & 

PRAYER: 

ELDER’S 

REMARKS & 

PRAYER: 

P.M. P.M. P.M. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: Eric Dow Jerry Keele 

OPENING PRAYER: Barney Hartline Bill Meyer 

INVITATION SONG: David Hardesty Jordan Bishop 

CLOSING PRAYER: Lynn O’Neal Steve Sanders 

LORD’S SUPPER: Barney Hartline  Chris White 
 

WED. DEVO Sep. 24 – Mark M. Oct. 1 – Chris W. 

 

BIBLE CLASSES 

Sunday a.m. auditorium adult class – Overview of the New Testament led by Jared Scaggs 

Sunday a.m. high school – led by Calvin Box 

Sunday a.m. college class – led by Barney Hartline 

Sunday a.m. Classes for Cradle Roll through 12th grade 

Wed. p.m. auditorium – Why God Gave Man the Bible led by Mark McAllister 

Wed. p.m. ladies’ class – Led by Cheryl McAllister 

Wed. p.m. high school/college/young adult – Rm 7 – Class led by Jared Scaggs 

Wed. p.m. Classes for Cradle Roll through 12th grade 

 

Online Course Material: The Assurance of Our Faith and Internet Bible Study by Barney Hartline  

(go to capechurchofchrist.org & click on links) 

 

WBS link: http://walkintruth.worldbibleschool.org 

 

 

 
 

WELCOME, VISITORS! 

Elders:  Mark McAllister - 573-382-3557    Chris White – 573-579-9610 

 Deacons:  Barney Hartline – 573-335-1180 Jerry Keele – 573-334-8600 

Rick Potter – 573-382-6471 
 

Minister: Jared Scaggs  

Cell phone – 573-979-4935 

Church Office – 573-335-7336    
                             

Church email: churchoffice@capechurchofchrist.org 

Website:  www.capechurchofchrist.org 

 

 

Schedule of Services 

Sunday:     Wednesday:    

Classes for All Ages – 9 a.m.   Classes for All Ages – 7 p.m. 

Worship – 10 a.m. & 6 p.m. 

 

 

http://walkintruth.worldbibleschool.org/
mailto:churchoffice@capechurchofchrist.org
http://www.capechurchofchrist.org/


 UNIT MEETINGS 

If you did not attend the first unit meeting of the year, you missed some great fellowship and 

devotional time.  The October meetings will be announced soon, so please plan to attend.  This is a 

way to get to know the other brothers and sisters in our congregation because we cannot get to 

know each other just by meeting for worship on Sundays.  We need YOU to help make this a more 

loving, caring congregation. 

 

LEADERSHIP MEETING:  The elders, deacons & evangelist will meet immediately after 

morning services today 

 

FALL MEETING AT CAPE 

Wayne and Cindy Rogers will be conducting a marriage enrichment seminar here from October 3-5.  

Be sure to mark your calendars, invite your friends and plan to attend. 

 

CHILDREN’S HOME NEWS 

Steve Sanders will be taking the coin cans to the Children’s Homes annual homecoming on 

Saturday, September 27th.  Please give your cans to him or put them in the fellowship room by the 

microwaves by Wednesday, September 24th. 

 

It’s hard to believe, but it is time to collect the quarterly donations for the Children’s Homes again.  

As you recall, we opted to collect money instead of food items.  Please give your donation to Karen 

Tanner.  Make any checks out to Children’s Homes, Inc.  Thanks! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS – SEE FLYERS POSTED FOR THESE EVENTS  

 Sept. 27 – Central church of Christ Ladies’ day in Paducah. 

 Sept. 28-Oct. 1 – Inspire Lectureship at Harding University 

Oct. 10-11 – Ladies’ Retreat at Bootheel Youth Camp, hosted by Bernie. 
 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH SCHEDULE – Meet at 11 a.m. 

LADIES SCHEDULE MEN’S SCHEDULE 

Sept. 23 – Subway (N. Kingshighway) Sept. 23 - Culvers 

Sept. 30 – McAlister’s  
 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

Sept. 22 – Wayne & Jeanie Barker anniv. Sept. 23 – Alhassan & Aicha Kargbo anniv. 

Sept. 23 – Jordan Hall Sept. 25 – Liam White 

 Sept. 25 – Zane Scaggs 

 

 

 

COMPASSION CARDS 

Join us at 5:30 to sign compassion cards to send out. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYER REQUESTS 

**Continue to remember Elaine Smith and Glenna Ervin as they recover from their 

surgeries.   

**Allie Freeman is back in the hospital, so please pray for her.  Jodi currently is watching 

her children. 

**David Hardesty’s surgery is scheduled for this Thursday, September 25, at 8:30 a.m. at 

Mercy Hospital.  Keep him in your prayers. 

 

Ongoing Concerns 
 

Evangelism Program 

Ron Beasley (Veteran’s Home) 

Jennis Benefield (shut-in) 

Cathy Brown (cancer) & BB 

Lynne Loveless (dystonia)  

David Mattingly (Life Care Rm 308) 

Jeanie & Wayne Barker  

Mark McClellan  

Jarrell sisters - Bible study 

Betty Dietiker (hip) 

David Hardesty (upcoming surgery) 

Calvin Box (oral surgery) 

Elaine Smith (surgery recovery) 

Glenna Ervin (surgery recovery) 

 

Klynt Brice (colon cancer) 

Lynn White (cancer, friend 

of Cathy Brown) 

Lee Harris  

Cara McDaniel’s (accident) 

Steven Reeves (cancer) 

Karen Tropf (cancer) 

Allie Freeman (Jodie’s 

daughter) 

Marilyn Kidder (Mark’s 

Aunt) 

Debra Dunham (radiation) 

Virginia Ross (colon cancer) 

Roy McGaugh (kidney 

failure) 

 

 

Carol Gore (Jodi’s aunt) 

Wanda Francis (stroke) 

Sherry Emery (radiation) 

Marla Housby (hip) 

Jennifer Gwin, Ilene’s daughter 

Mary Jo Rodgers (fracture & 

pinched nerve) 

Gail Viviano (ablasion) 

Scott Hartline 

Amy Walker 

Sharon Craft 

Amanda’s husband  

Robin (Betty’s daughter) 

Bev LaBombard (COVID) 

Fair contacts – be praying 

 
DEVELOPING LAUGH LINES 

A little boy who wanted $100 very much prayed and prayed for two weeks, but nothing 

happened.  Then he decided to write a letter to God requesting the one hundred dollars. 

 When the post office received the letter addressed “God, USA,” they didn’t know what to 

do with it, so sent it to the White House.  The president was so impressed, he instructed his 

secretary to send the little boy a five-dollar bill.  “That should look like a large sum of money to 

one so young.” 

 The boy was delighted with the five dollars and immediately sat down to write a thank-

you note to God, which read, “Dear God, thank you for sending me the money.  However, I notice 

that for some reason you had it sent through Washington, D.C., and as usual, the government 

deducted ninety-five percent.” 

 

 

 

 


